
 St. James-Assiniboia School Division
Senior Years Information Evenings

February 13-16, 2017

St. James-Assiniboia School Division’s Senior Level schools offer high quality  
academic education and technology courses in safe facilities. Our four collegiates  
are holding Information Evenings on the following dates for parents and students  
to meet teachers and learn more about the different types of programs available.

All Information Evenings begin at 7:00 p.m.

Westwood Collegiate
360 Rouge Rd., 204-888-7650

Wednesday, February 15 

John Taylor Collegiate
470 Hamilton Ave., 204-888-8930

Thursday, February 16

St. James Collegiate
1900 Portage Ave., 204-888-4867

Monday, February 13

Collège Sturgeon Heights Collegiate 
2665 Ness Ave., 204-888-0684

Tuesday, February 14

Call the School, the Division Board Office at 204-888-7951, or visit our schools  
online at www.sjsd.net to learn more. Registration forms will be accepted  

on Friday, February 17, 2017 at 8:00 a.m.

Non-resident students are welcome. Students living outside the Metro area must  
register by May 15, 2017 to be considered for registration. Students who live within  

city limits must register prior to September 30, 2017. 

Great Schools for  
Growing and Learning

 www.sjsd.net


